Message from Medford School -- A Message From: Mark Ristau

Inbox	

donotreply@medfordmn.mg.infinitecampus.org

2:44 PM (5 minutes ago)

to me

Hello Everyone,

I hope everyone is staying safe and has remained healthy. The reason for this email is to confirm that the Governor has extended distance learning for the rest of the year. This means students WILL NOT be returning to school this spring. I had held out hope that we would indeed return to school but that will not be the case. At this time all I can say is that we will continue with distance learning. We will begin to make decisions on spring activities and functions in the coming weeks for things like prom, graduation, returning devices/books etc.

I can assure you that the Medford School District is committed to serving our students and families. I ask that you continue to check emails and social media in the coming days and weeks as announcements are being made and news is being delivered from the school. I will continue to communicate with families as well with the Friday videos. If you have questions feel free to call me at 214-6322 or by email at mristau@medfordtigers.org.

Stay Safe,

M Ristau

Superintendent

Medford School